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As advanced, this is a quarter with several news, all of
them aiming to improve the quality of our services.

One of these news is the change of our office to Calle
Recoletos nº 6, segunda planta.

In our new facilities, we will have new means, additional
meeting rooms that will enhance our daily work and will
imply a better and more efficient service to our clients.

As you can see, our new offices are very close to our
current location, in order to avoid any inconvenience to
our team and remain close to most of the public
authorities we visit often.

We inform you that the remaining contact data will not
suffer any modification.

The change will take place on October 28th at 15:00, so
from such date and until 31st of October we will only be
available at the email address ljara@grupoalae.com and
our mobile phones.

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause
to you.

Best regards.
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